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Margaret Walsh Announces Exit from Day-to-Day Involvement; Becomes Chairwoman 
of the Board 

San Rafael, CA — February 6, 2025 — Changing Places, Inc., the leader in the home organizing and 
move management, announced that Margaret Fearey Walsh, the company’s founder and owner, will 
be transitioning to a role in business development, effective this month. While she steps back from 
day-to-day operations, Margaret will continue to serve as Chairwoman of the Board, guiding the 
company’s strategic direction and remaining an integral part of its leadership. 

Margaret founded the company in 1993 as a catering, and household management business. During 
her 32 years of leadership, Margaret pioneered the service of white-glove move management and 
concierge-level relocation services. Throughout her tenure, Changing Places achieved significant 
milestones, including dozens of Best Home Organizer awards and double-digit growth, establishing 
itself as a trusted and respected business in the San Francisco Bay Area. 

Going forward, the day-to-day operations of the company will be overseen by Katie Carr, who will take 
on a more prominent leadership role in managing the business as President and General Manager. 
“Margaret’s, passion, unwavering vision and leadership have been the foundation of everything we’ve 
achieved. We’re grateful that she will continue to serve as Chairwoman and provide invaluable 
guidance as we enter this next phase of our journey,” said Carr. 

In her new role as Chairwoman, Margaret will focus on high-level strategic initiatives, including 
business development, partnership cultivation, and ensuring that the company stays true to its core 
values. “This is an exciting new chapter for me, and while I’ll be stepping back from the daily 
operations, my commitment to Changing Places and its future remains strong,” said Margaret Fearey 
Walsh. “I look forward to continuing to support Katie and our leadership team and helping guide the 
company as it continues to grow and thrive.” 

Changing Places is committed to maintaining its industry leadership in the Bay Area and continuing to 
deliver exceptional services to its customers. With a strong leadership team in place and Margaret’s 
ongoing support, the company is poised for continued success. 
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